Thernhill Lees Tnfant and Nursery School
Newsletter - March 2022

www.thornhilllees.com Tel: (01924) 430548

Dear Parents and Carers, I ' ‘ E s r :
March is here already, let’s hope we have some better weather coming soon, o E ME" e E n

some sunshine would be the perfect start to spring. Diary Dates 2022

Nursery Places School closes for Easter Holidays:
We have places avallablg in our Nur§ery. If you wo.uldlllke your ch!ld 'Fo start Friday 8™ April 2022

with us then please pop into the office for an application form, bringing along

your child’s birth certificate. School re-opens:

th 8
Parent Council Monday 25" April 2022

‘ We would like to set up a parent council so that you have a place
| totalk about things that are happening in school. Please come Quote of the Month
= along to our meeting lead by Ms Loonat on Thursday 10% March
at 9:00am in the hall to find out more.

Mother’s Day Celebration

Each year group are inviting you to come into school on one afternoon to
complete a fun activity with your child.

Year 2 Mums are invited on Tuesday 22" March in the afternoon from 1:30pm
until 3:00pm.

Year 1 Mums are invited on Wednesday 23" March in the afternoon from
2:15pm until 3:00pm.

Reception Mums are invited on Thursday 24™" March in the afternoon from

2:30pm until 3:OOpm 1.3.22 Pancake Day/Shrove Tuesday
3.3.22 World Book Day

. 14.3.22  Science Week
Important Information: 17.3.22  Superhero Afternoon

Road Safety and Parking 18.3.22  Red Nose Day — Non-Uniform
22.3.22  Mother’s Day Afternoon Year 2

Please note for the safety of our children DO NOT reverse into the staff car park ,

) ) ) 23.3.22  Mother’s Day Afternoon Year 1
Please DO NOT block any driveways or park on double yellow lines or the white 24322  Mother’s Day Afternoon
zig-zag lines outside school. Hemepion

Year 2 Pupils had some Road Safety training last half
term and a lot of the children were saying they do not
to put their seat belts on. J

PLEASE make sure your child has their seat belt on! BELT ON

PHONE OFF
Make it a habit

N

Remember to cross safely.

1. Choose a place where you can see in all directions use the zebra crossing outside school. We are also lucky to
have a lollipop lady please use this service.

Avoid crossing between parked cars.

Look all around for traffic and listen.

Look in every direction.

Do not cross until there is a safe gap and that you will have plenty of time to cross.

Keep looking and listening and cross the road in a straight line.

o vk WwN

Should you have any questions or suggestions then please let us know.


http://www.thornhilllees.com/

Thank you for supporting us.
Ms Loonat (Acting Deputy Head)




